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You are receiving this e-mail as 
an opt-in subscriber to the Port 
Authority’s e-newsletter.  Thank 
you for your subscription.  To 
unsubscribe, e-mail ontarget-
request@coatc.com with 
“unsubscribe” in the subject 
line. 
 

20-Year Anniversary Spotlighted 
May 18, 1995 was the day the agreement was signed between 
Heath, Newark, and Licking County that created the Port Authority.  
In recognition of the 20th Anniversary, the Port Authority held a 
Customer Appreciation Celebration complete with cookout and 
Segway tours of the campus.  
The tours highlighted the things 
that had changed in 20 years.  
The week was followed up with 
a front page story in the 
Sunday edition of  The 
Advocate with a reflective look 
back and an upbeat look 
forward. 

GO TO:   20-Year Article 

Attorney General DeWine Visits 
In a repeat of previous visits in the past 20 years, Attorney 
General Mike DeWine toured the genetic testing lab for 
personalized medicine tenant, Firefly Diagnostics/Chromocare.  
The tour garnered news coverage from WNKO, WHIZ-TV, and The 
Advocate for the lab which will be officially launching their testing 
kits next month. 

GO TO:   Facebook Photo Album  

Drone Photos, Videos Published 
Thanks to the techs at Licking County Planning, the Port Authority 
now has bird’s eye view photos and videos of the campus from a 
drone.  The photos uniquely show off the progress being made on 
the campus with $18 million 
worth of capital projects 
under construction, including 
four new buildings this year.  
The photos will be published 
on the Facebook page over 
the coming week. 

GO TO:   Facebook Photo Album 

 


